
 

 

 

 

 

 

May Announcements: 
* Field trip for all classes on Wednesday, May 1st to the Magic City 
Discovery Center. Drop off between 8:40-9:00 AM in the entry 
way of the discovery center. Pick up at 11:20 AM. Children will not 
need backpacks, water bottles, money, etc. We’ll bring everything 
needed, including chaperones. It’s going to be a fun day! Thanks! 
* No class the afternoon of May 1st due to field trip. 
* Spring music program and last day will be Wednesday, May 15th 

at 1:00 PM. Children should arrive at regular time to practice. 
Programs are held in the church so there is plenty of seating for 
everyone. Friends and family are invited. After the program, there 
will be a table of treats in the hallway for everyone to enjoy. 
Children are then free to leave with you. 
* We would like to thank you all for a wonderful year! You have 
amazing children who have worked hard and learned a lot this 
year. We loved watching them explore and grow. Thank you so 
much for sharing your child with us! Have a wonderful summer!          
~Sara, Shaun, & Destiny 


